

All Saints News

24th March 2016

Dear Parents/Carers,

Even though the second half of the spring term was a short one, we have managed to pack in a lot of learning and exciting events! Year 3 and 4 children did two wonderful performances of their play 'Jonah'; the children's acting and singing was superb! Our school choir made us proud when they performed as 'guest starts' at Hockerill College's spring concert earlier this week. We also enjoyed a wonderful Easter Service this Wednesday, with Year 5 children performing the stations of the cross very thoughtfully to the whole school.

Please can I remind you that at the end of the school day, the school playground and playing equipment cannot be used by children. Mr Heffer, our caretaker, needs to secure the premises swiftly after the end of the day, so please vacate the premises quickly and use the Parsonage Lane park for any after school play. Thank you for your understanding and co-operation with this matter.



I wish you a very happy and relaxing
Easter holiday and look forward to seeing
you on Tuesday 12th April.

Heidi Otranen Headteacher

Our Pupil Led Collective Worship was planned and led this term by brave volunteers from Year 6. They decided to link our current value, trust, to the events of the Easter story. The children explored the betrayal of Jesus by Judas and Simon Peter and also reminded everyone how Jesus maintained his trust in God even though he knew that difficult times were coming ahead.

Date for your diary—School Disco

The Annual School Disco is fast approaching. To enable us to run the disco, we need a number of parent helpers to assist with general supervision, tuck shop, tattoos etc on the night. If you are able to help at either disco, please email lindaeynon@hotmail.com.

Disco details:

Friday 22nd April 2016 - £1 a ticket, payable on the door

EYFS & KS1 (Reception, Nursery, Year 1 & 2) - 5:30pm - 6:45pm

- Reception & Nursery parents (or an allocated responsible adult) are required to stay for the disco.

KS2 (Year 3 to Year 6) - 7pm to 8:15pm

DON'T FORGET to send your child with some pocket money, as there will be a tuck shop, neon painted tattoos and some pocket money toys for them to buy (prices ranging from 20p to £1).

Many thanks—PTA

Our ever so popular HIP HOP CLUB will continue on Wednesday mornings in the summer term. To book your place, please visit: www.hiphoppop.net/#!allsaintsstortford/c1w1y





Summer Term 2016 Dates

Date	Event
Mon 11th April	INSET DAY (school closed for pupils)
Tues 12th April	Summer term commences
Tues 19th April	Class photos
Fri 22nd April	PTA School Disco
Mon 9th May	Year 6 SATs week commences Year 5 leave for the Isle of Wight
Fri 27th May	Occasional Day—school closed
Mon 30th May—Fri 3rd June	Half-term holiday
Sat 11th June	PTA Summer Fayre, 12-3pm
Fri 17th June	INSET DAY (school closed for pupils)
Fri 22nd July	Summer Term finished at 1:30pm

Denotes a new entry.

Please note more dates will be added accordingly.